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To whom it may concern,

I am a final year Law student in Independent Colleges Dublin and I am seeking a position in the Summer Intern Programme in ByrneWallace.
I have decided to pursue a career in a law firm as ever since an early age I have always been passionate about Business and the Legal System in Ireland. Three years ago, I decided to study law part time after work and I am glad to say it is one of the best decisions I have made. Throughout that time, my passion for law has grown exponentially.
Summer Internships are an invaluable platform for people who have a strong interest in pursuing a career in a law firm as the experience gained is priceless. I learned this first hand in the Summer of 2015, as I gained invaluable experience and guidance during a six week internship in a law firm in New York.  ByrneWallace is one of the leading law firms in Ireland and I feel my hard working nature, my excellent communication skills and my strong analytical mind would be suited to such a prestigious role. 
Thank you for taking time in reading my application and I hope to hear from you soon.
Yours sincerely,

David Nugent


